
 
 
 
 
 
 

14 November 2024 
 

Proposed new bus shelter - Lower Wycombe Rd 
Dear Residents and Business Owners,  
   

In response to community requests, Council is proposing the installation of a new JCDecaux bus shelter on Lower Wycombe Rd, near Hayes St. The shelter will be located on the northern side of 
Lower Wycombe Rd at the existing bus stop, set back 1.4 meters from the footpath boundary to ensure continuous pedestrian access.  
 

To minimize any impact on the surrounding area, the existing overhanging vegetation will be trimmed back as necessary, in consultation with the adjacent property owner. Please note that the new 
bus shelter will not feature any third-party commercial advertising.  
 

Installation of the shelter is expected to be completed before Christmas, with the exact date to be confirmed once the supplier delivers the shelter to Council. 
 

A locality map of the site and a photo montage of the proposed structure are enclosed for your reference. 
 

Residents and business owners are invited to provide feedback or comments on this proposal. Please send your comments to council@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

For further information, please contact Council’s Engineering Project Manager, Ashraf Doureihi, on 0421 020 129 or ashraf.doureihi@northsydney.nsw.gov.au. 
 

     Locality Map: Lower Wycombe Rd, Neutral Bay Photo Montage: proposed bus shelter  

  

 


